
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

I hope you all had a wonderful break. We have four weeks between now and the winter break. 

This is a tough time to stay focused. Make sure that you keep asking your child about their 

academics and let their teachers know right away if you have questions. 

 

Our choral and band students will perform this Friday evening at the Greensboro Swarm game. 

We would love to have you there to cheer on our terrific students. More information can be 

found on our website.   

 

Wrestling tryouts will begin on Monday of this week. 

 

Well, we’re looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


